
 RIVERSIDE COUNTY 
Professional Firefighters Benevolent Fund 
21160 Box Springs Road, Suite 105 • Moreno Valley, CA 92557 • 951-972-0252 

 

Donations to the Riverside County Professional Firefighters Benevolent Fund can be made 

 by mailing a check or electronically via our web page @ www.rvcfireL2881.org    

go to the Benevolent link, and then click on the Donate button. 

21160 Box Springs Rd, Suite 105, Moreno Valley, CA 92557 

Tax ID# 20-1982329 

 

September 26, 2016 

 

Fellow Professional Firefighters of Riverside County, 

 

The Riverside County Professional Firefighter Benevolent Fund has been working long and hard to create a 

benevolent fund that is financially solvent and able to support the Professional Firefighters of Riverside 

County.  The RCPFBF has been serving the Professional Firefighters of Riverside County for more than 17 

years.   As a member of CalFire Local 2881 a small portion of your dues goes to support the state level 

benevolent fund, which serves its membership additionally in time of crises.  Unlike the state level 

benevolent fund the RCPFBF is fully funded by donations made by the businesses and community 

members of Riverside County and is able to provide direct support to firefighters and their families in 

hours instead of days. 

 

In an effort to continue to provide that level of service to you and your immediate family we have 

continued to improve our marketing and fundraising efforts.  With the approval of Chief Hawkins the 

enclosed displays with RCPFBF informational postcards are approved to be displayed at all fire station in 

Riverside County.  While I would like to be able to visit every station and place the display I’m not able to.  

Please take the enclosed display and place it in your watch office in a prominent position, so that the 

information can get out to the public.  The enclosed magnets are for your station.    

 

The RCPFBF raises funds in several different ways and can be verified on our web page at 

www.rvcfireL2881.org.  The funds raised not only help you and your family in time of need, but also 

support programs like: the Body Scan reimbursement program; local and national charities that support 

cancer and burn foundations;  Local 2881 teams that raise funds to support charities that effect our 

members and events like Shop with a Firefighter. 

 

Should you need additional postcards or other information fell free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mathew Brandt 

Director of Finance RCPFBF 

(c) 951-992-9438 

(S) 951-698-8338 (Sun-Tues) 

m.brandt@rvcfireL2881.org  
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